
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

YOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS:  The youth council needs 

dinners provided for the Wednesday Night Children and Youth 

Program.  If you or a group are interested in providing a dinner, 

please see the sign up sheet on the youth bulletin board or con-

tact Kelley Adkins.   

 

THANK YOU all for contributing to the Lottie Moon Christmas Of-

fering for International Missions.  Our goal was $2500 and you 

gave $2712.  Every penny goes to the mission field!   

 

 

G.U.E.S.T. HOMELESS SHELTER:  Our church is hosting G.U.E.S.T. 

January 8—15 and February 12—19 serving as an overnight shel-

ter.  The homeless (Guests) will arrive at about 6:30pm and will 

be served a hot meal (provided by Groves Memorial Presbyterian 

Church) for the entire week.  Guests will be able to sleep on mats 

provided by G.U.E.S.T. in the fellowship hall and will receive a hot 

breakfast cooked and served by L.T. and Rachel Wells (supplies/

food donated by the Ruritan Club for the entire week).  After 

breakfast, guests will be transported to the day shelter (a small 

house by the Moose Lodge that is used for free as a day shelter).  

Church members can help out by signing up to work a shift, help 

with supplies or a monetary donation made out to “GUEST/

GPBC”.   

 

Shifts—6:15pm—11:00pm; 11pm—5am; and 5am—7am.   

 

Supplies—please see the sign up list by the communication 

board 

 

GUEST Volunteer Training—Jan. 14th 2pm at Petsworth Baptist 

 

“Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these 

brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me” —Matthew 25:40 

 

Please contact Pauline Littell at 815-8030 or Ted Fisher at 757-

870-4156 with any questions.   
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ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

WMU IS ON THE MOVE AGAIN after the holidays and being snow 

bound!   

 

We will be collecting soup for the Salvation Army.  Please place 

the soup in the box for your favorite football team (we do not 

know who it is yet).  We will collect until February 4th.  You are 

encouraged to bring soup cans to the family night dinner on Jan-

uary 24th.  

 

The WMU will be having a Valentine’s Banquet on February 10th 

with entertainment!  Please sign up in the Narthex.  Everyone is 

welcome.   

 

Also, the WMU will kick off Women’s Day on February 18th.  The 

speaker is Roberta McBride Damon.  She is a writer, missionary, 

and family counselor.  Please come and support your WMU!   
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